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22nd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
World Book Day 7th March  

 
 
As you know, we celebrate books and reading all year 
round and World Book Day is a continuation of this 
theme.  

 
This year for World Book Day (Thursday 7th March), we would like 
children to dress as a character from one of their favourite books. In 
school, we will be sharing the books children have brought in and 
pairing up with classes from different year groups so older children 
can support our early readers.  
 
As usual, the children will be given either a £1 book token or one of 
the £1 books on offer as part of the World Book Day promotion. In 
addition, The PPSA has organised the exchange of used books to 
refresh everyone's bookshelves with some exciting reading material.  
 
We are looking forward to a special day to celebrate of books and the 
wonderful creativity, learning and pleasure they offer.  
 
Thank you in advance for your help with this.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
      

 
Rob Neary 
Willow Class Teacher and English Co-ordinator      
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